
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−4050/1dn
MGG:lmk:rs

February 13, 2008

I arbitrarily chose September 1, 2008, as the effective date for this legislation.  Please
let me know if you want to have this changed.

The draft increases to $34.25 instead of to $35.  Currently, the total fee is $18.00; $17.25
plus $.75 for the issuing fee.  I assumed you wanted the total fee to be $35; not $35.75.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215


